
From: Lynn Courtney <practicetolerance@gmail.com>
To: "bos@mendocinocounty.org" <bos@mendocinocounty.org>
Date: 10/21/2019 7:45 PM
Subject: Microwave system

Dear Board of Supervisors,

Please seriously consider funding any and all communication systems for our county. The County Infrastructure Plan is very encouraging but many
of us living on the coast are very concerned about communication in the event of a disaster. It’s not only a worry of the residents but among the
first responders as well.

Thanks for all your hard work.

Sincerely,
Lynn Courtney
Mendocino


